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Please refer to my circular No. 70/1977 dated 17th. December, 1977, on this subject and be informed that the advice 
conveyed to you in it has been recinded. 
 
It follows, therefore, that the conditions of service of public service employees as related to payment of overtime have not 
been varied following the implementation of the 1977 minimum wage and consequential adjustments. 
 
The contents of this circular should be brought to the attention of all concerned immediately. 
 
 
 
 
          ……………………………… 

SMZ Insanally, 
For Permanent Secretary 

 


